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First Supplement to Memorandum 99-61

Family Consent in Health Care Decisionmaking: West Virginia Experience

Dr. Robert Orr has forwarded a letter from Dr. Alvin H. Moss in

Morgantown, WV, reporting favorably on the experience under that state’s

Health Care Surrogate Act of 1993. (See attached letter.) You will recall that the

West Virginia statute is the primary source for the approach taken in the

Commission’s proposed family consent statute. Dr. Moss’s letter illustrates the

need for a statute of this type to overcome institutional reluctance to carry out the

patient’s known wishes and for selecting the most appropriate surrogate

decisionmaker pursuant to statutory standards.

Respectfully submitted,

Stan Ulrich
Assistant Executive Secretary






